
Crowan School Newsletter – 17th May 2024

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: Grace, Molly and Mason 

Trenoweth:  Avery and Taliyah

Pengelly: (will be awarded on 
Monday as on visit!)

Crenver: All of Year 6

Well done all of you! 

Attendance!

Releath: 89.1%

Trenoweth: 94.5%

Pengelly: 94.6%

Crenver: 92.3%

Well Done Pengelly!

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 22nd May – School Summer Fair
Monday 27th - Friday 31st May – Half term

Monday 3rd June – Staff training (school closed)

DT Coaching holiday camp

DT coaching are running a camp  
at Crowan School on Wednesday 
29th May. Information has been 
sent home with children today.   

SUMMER FAIR 

Please come and support the PTA with the school
Summer Fair on Wednesday (22nd May). We would 
love to see as many people as possible to help raise 
funds – all of which go back into visits and visitors 

for the children. Raffle tickets have been sent 
home this week, so please return any that are sold 

to the office. Thank you so much to the people who 
have donated raffle prizes and offered help on the
day. We look forward to seeing you all then (please 

keep your fingers crossed for dry weather!)

YEAR 6 CHILDREN 

Well done to the Year 6 children 
who this week have completed 
their SATs. Regardless of their 

results, they could not have 
worked harder and we are so 

proud of all of them. They then got 
to celebrate with their Year 5 
friends.  Well done all of you! 

PENGELLY VISIT TO TRURO

Today Pengelly enjoyed a visit to Truro where 
they had a tour of the Hall for Cornwall before 

taking part in a dance workshop. They then 
went to the cathedral to see a performance 

of ‘The Great Stink’ by English Touring Opera. 
It taught them about the problems with
sanitation in Victorian England and they 

enjoyed joining in with their ‘poo puppets’. 
(Photos to follow!) Thanks to the staff at Hall 

for Cornwall for organising this for us. 
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